
Author name: M. Janssen 

Date of submission: Monday, July 20, 2015 

Submission: I do not support the Fit For The Future to amalgamate Leichhardt Council with other local governments. 
Leichhardt is already a large area with a very high population and density. Having lived here for years, I have experienced the 
good local services that Leichhardt Council provides and do not believe that this could be maintained with one "mega-council" 
responsible for an even larger area and population. 
 
I am happy to be contacted to discuss. 
 
Regards, 
 
Matthew Janssen 
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